
Letter from John Macombe to Robert W. Leake, 1777

A letter from John Macombe to Robert W. Leake in which he thanked Leake for lamb and asparagus, and informed Leake that he 
would be receiving payment "Sunday at dinner." The letter also addressed "whispers" that General Schuyler had "plenty fully 
supply'd" another general.Side two contains the letter's address.
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